
AWRE PARISH COUNCIL
&

BURIAL AUTHORITY

Report for the Press of Meeting held on 16.10.2018

With regard to a Planning Application, for the erection of a replacement dwelling with 
annexe accommodation for relative, x2 two bedroom holiday lets, x1 three bedroom 
holiday lets, stables, agricultural storage barn incorporating bee house plus office/farm 
store and creation of external courtyard with associated works. Demolition of existing 
dwelling, agricultural barns, stables and garages. Councillors deferred comment until the 
next meeting pending the receipt of a drainage report and a Highways report.

Councillors considered an application for the erection of a single storey rear and side 
extension and the construction of a patio area at Wych Hazel Cottage, Blakeney Hill. 
Revised Description. Councillors original comments still stand.

Notification has been received that the following applications have been granted 
permission: Hickmans Court, Chicknalls Lane, Blakeney. Listed building permission to 
replace windows, doors, lintel and restore porch; Salmonstone, Etloe. Variation of 
condition 02 (approved plans) and 03(rooflight) to allow changes to exterior design; The 
Orchards, Brains Green. Erection of a replacement dwelling(Revised scheme).

Mrs J Greening was co-opted onto the Parish Council to fill the vacancy. She was 
welcomed by all present.

Mrs U Deighton was introduced to the meeting and welcomed as the new Clerk to take 
over, in January, on a temporary basis, possibly leading to a permanent position.

Solar powered illuminated Christmas trees will be installed on two of the flower posts in 
Blakeney at the bottom of Cinderford Road. The lights will be programmed to come on at 
4.30 pm and go off at 9.30pm on a daily basis throughout December.

The meeting considered the annual allocation of donations, which were made to 
Blakeney Youth Club, All Saints Church, Blakeney, St. Andrews, Awre, Cobalt, SARA 
and next year’s Duck Race.

It was agreed that, on the whole, the installation of the hanging baskets in Blakeney had 
received a positive response from members of the public, so would be repeated next year.

A loose tile on the Lych Gate at Blakeney cemetery has been secured and the structure re-
treated.
 



The next meeting of Awre Parish Council will be held at Blakeney Youth Club  at 7.00pm 
on 20.11.18. Members of the public are invited to attend and are able to address the 
meeting at the beginning. 


